

AAW

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION
OF WOOD TURNERS

www.woodturner.org

CLUB OFFICERS

President

Secretary

Roland Lavoie
catfat@verizon.net
Alex Amoruso
alexao@verizon.net

Vice President

Treasurer

Gene Amaral
amaral21@verizon.net
Bob Hopkins
hopkins_bob@cox.net

Newsletter and Minutes of the January 18, 2018 meeting





Sawdust & Shavings:



We need club members to do more demos. We all have special skills that we should share with the club. Hope we can develop more interest in displaying our abilities to each other

-Roland

UPCOMING EVENTS:

February MeetingThursday, February 15th, 2018, 7:00 PM
Studio Dunn
310 Bourne Ave, Rumford, RI

Secretary's Notes

Alex Amoruso

Well, this is my first attempt at the News Letter and I found it a bit challenging. I promise I will get better as time goes on, more to come.

Treasurer's Report

Bob Hopkins

We collected \$1002.00 from the auction. WOW
We have a balance of \$2111.20, of which \$429.49 is
set aside for the camera fund.

You can pay your dues directly from the website at http://www.oceanwoodturners.com/dues.cfm

Dues: Club dues are \$25 annually. For members who wish to have a printed Newsletter mailed to them monthly, there is an annual charge of \$5 to cover postage, payable with club dues.

All payments should be mailed to:

Bob Hopkins 48 Tilbury Drive, Bristol, RI 02809

Meeting Minutes

Roland opened the meeting with 20 members

Treasurer's Report - Bob's report was read. We have \$2111.20 in the club account and \$429.49 in the camera fund. Gene A. moved to accept and Alex A. seconded, accepted unanimously

Committee Reports. All committees are looking for help from the membership. Please contact the committee chairs for more info.

Program Committee: No report
Outreach Committee: No report
Fundraising Committee: No report

Turn and Learn - Roland contacted Asher about the possibility of getting extra shop time. Asher agreed, but needs more detail. At the last meeting Rick Bugbee agreed to chair a committee with Ed Keenan and Kellie Von Sharp to head the effort. At this meeting it was suggested that the sessions could be done 1 hr before a meeting, three or four times at year.

Roland addressed the club about the future demonstrations at club meetings. It was suggested that more club members commit to doing demos at these meetings. I understand that some members may be reluctance to commit to doing demos, but I want to point out that we all have a commitment to turning and we need to and we all have something to give to each other.

The next demo will consist of members breaking up into groups and we will all bring our favorite jigs, tools, methods, etc will be discussed.

Ocean Woodturners - January 18, 2018



Alex Amoruso covered bowls ←---→





Gene Amaral covered bowl ←-

Mike Murray Ornament





Chris Horn
Ornaments
←
Charley Nelle
Apple wood bowl



Ocean Woodturners - January 18, 2018

Meeting Demo



Mike Murray demonstrates at the January Meeting

Ocean Woodturners Group on Yahoo!: Our club has its own Yahoo! Group that we use to exchange information, ask questions, and sometimes to distribute our Newsletter. Membership to the Yahoo! Group is not automatic upon joining the club. If you would like to join the Yahoo! Group, please either request membership directly from the group site (http://groups.yahoo.com/group/OceanWoodturners/)or send an email to Jeff Mee at jmee@hotmail.com

Check out the new Ocean Woodturners Facebook page! It's brand new so we'll be adding content as time passes. Make sure to Like and Share, and help bring much-needed public exposure to our Club!

https://www.facebook.com/OceanWoodturners/

NEXT MEETING:

Thursday, February 15th, 2018, 6:30 PM Studio Dunn, 310 Bourne Ave, Rumford, RI

Club Website: www.oceanwoodturners.com

Webmaster: Craig Verrastro webmaster@oceanwoodturners.com